
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: May 22, 2024 
 
Re: Nutri Serve Food Management Services for the 2024-2025 School Year 
 

 
Recommend that the Board ratify and affirm the renewal of the Nutri Serve Food Management 
food service for the 2024 - 2025 school year.  The total cost of the contract is $1,038,704.80 and 
the management fee is $77,800.00 for the year. There is no guarantee. The renewal begins on 
July 1, 2024, and ends on June 30, 2025. 

 


